Chairman Resource

From: Geoff Gilbert [email address deleted]

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Chairman Resource

Subject: [External_Sender] Seabrook Station Concrete Degradation needed repairs-timeline?

Dear Mr Hanson, Chairman at the NRC,
I live in Amesbury, Massachusetts approximately 6.5 miles from Seabrook Station. Based on the information | have
reviewed of recent NRC August 2021 inspections (reference below) regarding the ongoing degradation of concrete at

NextEra Energy Seabrook Station | am gravely concerned with my community’s long term viability.

https://www.c-10.org/structural-behavior-may-no-longer-be-assured

Based on the above information, will you please provide reassurance and next steps to prove that NextEra Energy is
being held accountable under their current license to operate and will be correcting the degradation in a timely manner
to prevent a potential catastrophic release to our environment that would prevent our ability to safely live in the area?

Thank you in advance for your response,

Geoff Gilbert
[home address deleted]
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